
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Fall River Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing 

for comments on their Resolution #2014-09 approving High Plains 

Resources solid waste facility for a petroleum contaminated soil farm. The 

hearing is June 4, 2014 at 11:00 AM in the Auditorium of Building 3 of 

the State Veterans Home at 2500 Minnekahta Avenue in Hot Springs. 

Their regular meeting will also be held that day starting at 9:00 AM in the 

Auditorium. If you are unable to attend the hearing but want your comment 

to be on file, you may write a letter to the Board of County Commissioners 

at the above address. Please contact the Auditor’s office if you have any 

questions prior to this hearing.  

 

Dated this 27
th

 day of May, 2014. 

 

 

Sue Ganje 

Auditor 

Fall River County  

 


